
  Stanton Community Schools November 8, 2017 

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Upcoming School Events             

 
 
 

Wednesday November 8th   
Honor Roll Breakfast held  

from 7:30am-8am in the MS Gym 
 

FFA Meeting & Fruit Sales Start Today 
 

Stanton One-Act Festival Begins @ 12:45pm 
Stanton performs @ 1:30pm 

Students Gone All Day 
 

Volleyball Pep Rally 3:15pm 
Cheerleaders Dismissed at 3pm  

Band Members Dismissed at 3:05pm  
 

Thursday November 9th  
No School - State Volleyball at Lincoln 

Stanton vs. Bergan 1:30pm @ Lincoln SW 
 

Friday November 10th  
State Volleyball at Lincoln 

 
Saturday November 11th         
State Volleyball at Lincoln 

 
Sunday November 12th   

No Academic or Athletic Events Today 
 

Monday November 13th  
Start of Winter Practice 

 
School Board Meeting 7pm 

 
Tuesday November 14th  

One-Act Festival @ Humphrey TBA 
Students Gone All Day 

 
JH Boys Basketball Tourney  

5pm @ Wisner-Pilger 
 

National Honor Society Induction 7:30pm 
 

Breakfast for Today – Biscuit and Gravy 
Lunch for Today – BBQ Pork Sandwich, Baked Beans, Fruit & Milk 

 
 

Updated Alternate Schedule: 
Monday: PB & J / Tuesday: Grilled Cheese 
Wednesday: Muffin, Yogurt & Cheese Stick 

Thursday: Pretzel & Cheese / Friday: Nachos & Cheese  
 

 

Please sign up in the guidance office if you would  
like to visit with either one of these college 

representatives about the programs they offer. 

Joseph's Cosmetology Rep 
Thursday November 9th at 2:45.  

Southeast Community College 
 Tuesday Nov. 14th at 8:45.  

American Red Cross Blood Drive is Wednesday, 
November 15th. Any students who would like to give 
blood need to sign up on the sheet that is attached to 
Mrs. Meyer's classroom door. Students will need two 
forms of identification. For students who are 16 and 

would like to give blood you will need a consent form 
signed by your parent. If you have any questions, 

please stop in and ask Mrs. Meyer. 

In the HS girls locker room, there was a bag of sharpie 
markers on the mirror ledge. If you have them, please 

return to that location. Thank you. 


